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WE'RE OFF on the 1958-59 Legion year. No pun intended!

Commander Dick Lenseth and your new slate of officers greet you and pledge their
official services to your Legion interests. In return they look for support, both
moral and active, for the programs that are in store for all of us. let's show
our spirit by attending the meetings and participating in the events the Post
sponsors.

MEETINGS begin with the first of the season on Tuesday, September 2, at 8:30 P.M.
The second Post meeting takes place, Monday, Sept. 15. Thereafter they continue
regularly on the first and third Mondays of each month. The Executive Committee
meets initially on Monday, Sept. 8 and on the second Monday of succeeding months.

BARBECUE Day is set for Saturday, Oct. 4. Mark your calendar for it. Details will
be announced in the next TIMES. Harold Jorgensen is making the arrangements.

DANCE Saturday nights away. Blanchard legionnaires and their dears can look for-
ward to pleasant weekend treats late in September when Bud Mossman's program gets
launched at the Post Hall. Hamburgers and refreshuents, too, for when you get
hungry. Te can use the help of some volunteers to make these affairs attractive
and successful for the good of the Post.

ALBANY COUNTY CONVENTION cited Blanchard Post for exceeding its membership quota.
Post Delegates Herb Drew, Dick Lenseth and Harold Barkhuff were present to accept
the honors for us.

DEPARTMENT OF NEW YORK CONVENTION early this month was attended by Bill Johnston
and Dr. Stanley Klett,

DUES: Chairmen, Doc. Klett, is looking for current payment from 83 of our
membere. When they pay we can boast a wembership of nearly 700. You who owe pay
up 80 we can make good that boast! Besides, you wouldn't want to have a break in
your consecutive paid-up membership record.

BOYS STATE delegate Richard Schwartz has acknowledged his thanks with a gracious
letter, posted on the Bulletin Becard, and it is hoped that he will be present at
the September 15th. meeting to describe his experiences at Colgate U. in late June.

BASEBALL activities found Blanchard Post in there batting hard - warming up for
next year! With almost a .500 average, we won six out of fourteen, we salute for
their efforts in our Post's behalf, co-managers Dick Dalton, Marvin Hinkelman,
Dick Rudolph, Harold Williams, Monty Montrose and Larry Chrysler.

IET'S SEE YOU AT THE POST MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 2ND.

Your Editor




